What  do  I  do  to  write  a  story?
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Dear Parents

We have begun our first unit of study in writing. The unit is titled “Oral Language: Building a Talking Community.” We begin the school year with oral language, or talking, because it is something that all children can do when they come to school.  By inviting children to tell stories about themselves and things they know and can do we honor them for who they are and as a class we will get to know each other.  

In this unit, your child will learn to:

· Talk about things they know and can do(everyday, ordinary events)

· Use a storyteller voice (a voice loud enough for the listener to hear) and look at their audience

· Listen when others tell stories

· Think, picture, and say their story to themselves and a partner

To support your child’s oral storytelling you can:

· Tell stories yourself about things you know and can do (everyday, ordinary events that your child can relate to)

· Ask your child to tell you the story they told at school 

· Help your child remember stories

· Practice telling stories at home and encourage them to tell these stories at school too

As your child is telling stories say things like:

· What is your story about?

· How will your story go?

· What happens next?

· Repeat your child’s story and ask if you got it right

Have fun telling and listening to stories about things you know and can do!

Thank you for your support

Sincerely,

C a t 








